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Quarterly Newsletter 
 

Columbus Youth Hockey 
https://www.columbusyouthhockey.org/ 

 

Dear Members; 

Thank you to all CYH Members that provided feedback for our 

mid-season survey.  Your input helps CYH maintain its best in 

class status! 

Please remember to follow all COVID-19 guidelines when 

traveling out-of-state and to new ice rink facilities.  Please hold 

yourselves to the highest standards, as well as the CYH Zero 

Tolerance Policy, as we all prepare for a big weekend of travel. 

Sincerely,  

Steven Nelson, CYH Board President 

 

New to CYH  

 Street Hockey 

In December, CYH presented a proposal to permit street hockey in 

the adjacent tennis courts on the south side of the rink.  The proposal 

was approved by CPR and street hockey is live!  Please note that 

helmets and gloves are required minimum gear for team-based 

street hockey activities. 

 

Snapshot of upcoming 

Events  

MLK Weekend Tournaments 

10U Larsh – St. Louis Tourney 

10U Smith– Cleveland Tourney 

12U Eckart – St. Louis Tourney 

12U Kelley – Cleveland Tourney 

14U Nelson – Nashville Tourney 

Other Upcoming Games 

1/24 - Icemen v. Carmel Gold 

12:15 p.m. 

2/06 – Hockey For Heroes 

Icemen v. Evansville 9:15 p.m. 

T-shirts are $15 for youth sizes, $20 

for adult sizes up to XL, and $22 for 

2XL-3XL. Please note that pre-orders 

and payment are due by January 

20th! 

https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets

/d/1HipXib5YQdhVloihD48QFMZclh1K

kifZPRTLB7lOh50/edit?usp=sharing 
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 Athlete Assistance Program (AAP) 

The AAP is completely free and anonymous. A CYH athlete may 

receive up to three (3) counseling sessions to discuss issues athletes 

may be experiencing in these challenging times, whether hockey-

related, school-related or life in general. 

Simply call (812) 565-9318 and ask to schedule a “CYH Athlete 

Assistance Appointment.” 

 Indiana Governor’s Cup 

The Governor’s Cup is the new Indiana State Youth Hockey 

Tournament, taking place in Ft. Wayne March 5-7, 2021.  All CYH 

youth teams will be present, along with fifty-eight (58) other Indiana 

youth hockey teams! 

Fuel the Flame Recap 

Our 2020 fundraiser event was a huge success! Thank you to all who 

donated their time, energy, gift baskets, cooking and baking skills 

and enthusiasm. Interested in volunteering for 2021 Fuel the Flame?  

Contact Shawna Netser at: smnetser@gmail.com 

More Important News 

 Make a Difference! 

CYH is accepting applications to fill open board positions.  We have 

both 3-year director and 1-year member-at-large positions. 

Individuals applying for a 3-year director role will be considered for 

approval by vote of the full board at a future CYH board meeting, 

while those seeking a 1-year member-at-large position are elected 

by vote of the full membership at the CYH Annual Meeting.  If 

interested, please complete the Interest Information Sheet 

(downloaded from the CYH website) and return it to Steven Nelson 

(snelson_13@hotmail.com) or place it in his CYH mailbox at the rink 

by February 15th. 

 

 

In the Community 

Public Skate 

February 6, 2021  

2:00 pm to 4:00 pm 

Public Skate 

February 7, 2021  

2:00 pm to 4:00 pm 

Cupid Skate 

February 12, 2021 

7:00 pm to 9:00 pm 

 

Quotes to Live By: 

“Sometimes the biggest 

problem is in your head. 

You’ve got to believe.”  

Jack Nicklaus-Pro Golfer 

 

“You’re never a loser until 

you quit trying.” 

Mike Ditka-Chicago Bears 

 


